
From: Jeanene Woodruff on behalf of Water Permits
To: Elizabeth Rorie
Cc: Vojin Janjic; Wade Murphy
Subject: FW: Termination notice TNR240191
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Jeanene Woodruff
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
Office:  615-532-0645
Email:  Jeanene.Woodruff@tn.gov
TDEC Dataviewer:  http://environment-online.tn.gov:8080/pls/enf_reports/f?p=9034:34001:0:::::
  Please tell us how you think we’re doing by completing this survey: TDEC Customer Satisfaction Survey

 

From: bbwomble [mailto:bbwomble@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 2:03 PM
To: Water Permits
Subject: Termination notice TNR240191
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Attn: Beth
 
attached is copy of the termination notice that was sent by the contractor, McMillan Constructionb for
the above permit.
As we discussed work for North Church, LLC was completed 6-30-2016.  As for the work being done
on Lot 9, we have no connection.  That lot was sold to Murf Zoe, LLC on 2-18-2016.   I will keep trying
to reach Mr. Bunting if not today I will try again Monday.  Thanks for your help.
 
Betty Womble
North Church, LLC
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